Babcock & Wilcox Nuclear Power Division

a McDermott company 53'3015 B%M ng;g Road
/ x
JHT/86-025 Lynchburg, VA 24506-0935
February 26. 1986 (804) 3852000

Mr. Cecil 0. Thomas, Chief

Reactor Systems Branch

Division of Pressurized Water Reactor Licensing - B
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Washington, D.C. 20555

Subject: Letter Identifier Number

Reference: Letter from J, H. Taylor (B&W) to Cecil 0, Thomas (NRC), dated
January 31, 1986, Subject: Creep Collapse Analysis for BAW Fuel,

Dear Mr, Thomas:

The referenced letter described a change in the basis for performing Creep
Collapse Analysis on BA&W Fuel. In order to provide a means of tracking that
letter in future correspondence, B&W is adding a letter number. The letter
number is JHT/86-011A and should be used in all correspondence between tha NRC,
BAW and NRT consuTtants.

Ver uly yours,

Zep i

J. H. Taylor,’Manager
Licencing Services

JHT /bcc

cc: R, B, Borsum
D. M, Crutchfield/NRC
D. B. Fieno/NRC
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